# AFFILIATED WITH THE CANADIAN BAPTISTS OF ONTARIO AND QUEBEC CENTENNIAL PARK BAPTIST CHURCH, 11 KENNEDY ROAD, GRIMSBY, ON L3M 1E8 TELEPHONE 905-945-8932 grimsbybaptist.org

TO KNOW CHRIST TO SHOW CHRIST TO SERVE CHRIST

#### Sunday February 17, 2019 ANNOUNCEMENTS AND ACTIVITIES

Welcome & Opening Prayer

**Praise Team** There Is Power In The Blood

One Thing Remains

Hosanna

What A Beautiful Name Praise The Name Of Jesus

**Tithes and Offerings** God You're So Good

**Kidz Church** 

**Announcements** 

**Congregational Prayer** 

Message Wo/Man After God's Heart:

Merciful

Closing Praise God You're So Good

**Closing Prayer** 

**ON DUTY TODAY** CHILD CARE – Linda P and Tracey D

KIDZ CHURCH – Doreen SOUND TECH - Connor PROJECTOR TECH- Brent BLDG CHECK- Blynn NEXT WEEK CHILD CARE- Dan and Jane Noble KIDZ CHURCH- Tracey BLDG CHECK – John V SOUND TECH – Ben PROJECTOR TECH – Connor

**LISTEN UP** – The church is "**Live Streaming**" morning worship services. If you can't be with us on a Sunday morning, visit the website grimsbybaptist.org and look for the **Mixlr Live Audio** button on the top right-hand side of the homepage. Click and you will hear the service live as it progresses!

<u>Directory Update</u>: Bob Gowans is now a resident at Seasons-Stoney Creek. Room 144B - 8 Shoreview Place Stoney Creek, ON L8E 0J6 905-662-6231 (off Fruitland Road and North Service Road)

<u>2019 Church Directory Update</u> Please see the tables in the main lobby and check off your name and address information in our directory listing. Please verify or add any missing information so that we have a way to contact you as part of our CPBC family. If you're not listed, please add your information so you can be informed and connected.

#### World Day of Prayer 2019

Slovenia "Come-Everything is Ready" Join us for the Ecumenical Service on

Friday March 1, 2019 at 2pm St. Andrew's Anglican Church

Main St. West @ St. Andrews Ave., Grimsby

#### Things to Praise God for:

- A great church family who supports each other in difficult times
- God's faithful provision to meet our expenses to keep our building and programs running

**Psalm 138:8 (GNT)** 

You will do everything you have promised;

Lord, your love is eternal.

Complete the work that you have begun.

James 5:16 (ESV)16 Therefore, confess your sins to one another and pray for one another, that you may be healed. The prayer of a righteous person has great power as it is working.

<u>WELCOME!</u> Centennial Park Baptist welcomes all our visitors and guests today. Please take a moment to visit our Welcome Centre in the front foyer and Pick up a first-time visitor's bag and sign our Guest Book. It is great to have you here!



#### **JOIN US FOR FFK**

Wednesdays at 6:30pm!
We will be continuing
our video series on 1
Peter. We start with our
all ages worship time,
watch the video
together, then break into
small groups for a more

in-depth study of God's word. Check out Right Now Media if you missed last week's video and contact the office if you need to sign up for Right Now Media. Age-oriented studies for kids and teens as well. All are Welcome at Forever Faith Kingdom!

Men's Bible Study Group Continues Saturday mornings at 8:30 am at the church. Currently the group is studying Ephesians. Ladies are you also interested in hosting a bible study group? Please contact the deacons board for more information.

Please contact the office or Pastor Stan if you need prayer or are interested in a pastoral visit. office@grimsbybaptist.org OR sgrumme@gmail.com

**Great Lakes Christian High School** needs Christian homestay families for their international students. If interested, please contact Tim Alexander, Director of International Admissions for more information: Office 905+563-5374 ext. 888 Fax 905-563-0818 Cell 289-407-9853 or email timalexander@glchs.ca

### 10th Annual HAMILTON PLACE CONCERT – April 20, 2019 Hosanna Choir & Mattaniah Christian Male Choir

Tickets are now available for the annual combined concert of the 120 voice Hosanna Choir & 35 voice Mattaniah Christian Male Choir concert which will once again be held, the Lord willing, at FirstOntario Concert Hall (formerly called Hamilton Place) on Saturday, April 20 at 7:30pm. In addition to our regular line-up of musicians of Ryan Vandenberg (Organ), Andre Knevel (Organ), Naomi Van Manen (Piano), Scott Harrison & Shawn Spicer (trumpets), the concert will also feature *Sarah Wiebe* (Flute), and *Suzanne Schaafsma* (Soprano). Tickets are available at \$20 & \$30, and can be obtained through a choir member, or contact Wendy den Hollander at 905-628-1211 or email her at orders@hosanna-choir.org or online at <a href="https://www.hosanna-choir.org">www.hosanna-choir.org</a>

Coldest Night of the Year – West Niagara WALK Event Feb. 23<sup>rd</sup> at Grimsby Secondary School (5 Boulton Ave, Grimsby, ON) The Coldest Night of the Year is a non-competitive 2km, 5km or 10km walk that raises money for charities serving hungry, homeless, and hurting people in our community. At the end of the walk, there is a warm up with some chili and a chance to vote for your favourite in the "Chilly" Cook-Off. Funds raised at CNOY benefit families all over West Niagara <a href="https://www.cnoy.org/location/westniagara">www.cnoy.org/location/westniagara</a>

JOY FELLOWSHIP On Tuesday February 19th Adrian Dieleman of Niagara Christian Gleaners will be sharing with us the important work they do to feed the hungry. Produce that would otherwise be given to cattle or dumped, can feed the hungry. Every day 21,000 people in the world die of hunger or hunger related causes.

The meeting will start at 11 am. Lunch will be served at noon. Everyone is welcome.

#### **Niagara Christian Gleaners:**

SAVE THE DATES! Because of the amazing response to our fundraising dinner last year we've decided to arrange two dinners this year. With much thankfulness to our Saviour and Redeemer, our "Gratitude" dinners will be held on April 12 & 13 at West Niagara Fairgrounds Hall on Mud St., Grassie. They'll both be catered by Chef Jan-Willem Stulp, CCC, Chef/Owner of Grand Oak Culinary Market. To book for Friday please email ncgfriday@gmail.com, to book for Saturday email ncgsaturday@gmail.com . There's also a sign-up sheet for both nights at the Gleaners on Spring Creek Road in Smithville. The website, www.niagaragleaners.org, will soon be posting further information.



## Mission Services is looking for donations of Winter clothes!

Cold weather is not over yet!

Items needed:

**New or Gently Used:** 

Winter Coats and Winter Boots

**New:** Mittens, gloves and Toques

Please bring in any donations over the next few weeks and we will deliver them to the

Emergency Shelter and Community Centre in Hamilton. Thank you!

SAVE THE DATE – **April 27** is the Mighty Oaks Annual Fundraising Thai dinner here at CPBC. The guest speaker will be **Cheryl Weber from 100 Huntley Street**. Tickets are \$25.00 each, with tables of 8, and food catered by MY THAI. Contact Dan or Jane Noble to reserve your tickets now as they will go quickly.

Please submit any bulletin announcements by Wednesday.

Thank you kindly.